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Letter from the Managing Editor

Dear Readers:

Thank you for your interest and support of Aquatic 
Mammals. With this open letter, I invite you to 
spend some quality time meandering through our 
improved website! The URL is the same: https://
www.aquaticmammalsjournal.org. Even the con-
tent, 50 years of science publications (!), is mostly 
in the same locations as in our previous layout.

The updated website offers a presentation 
of our content that is more vibrant, refreshed in 
appearance, and, I believe, more readily accessi-
ble to the reader. All articles published in Aquatic 
Mammals are presented in the “Issues” category, 
which can be found under Issues in the menu bar 
at the top of the home page (Figure 1). Once you 
click on “Issues” in the dropdown menu, you will 
see all of the volumes that have been published 
for the journal (Figure 2). Clicking on a volume 
leads the reader to the cover graphics that depict 
each issue (Figure 3). Click on an issue to see all 
of the articles in that particular issue (Figure 4). 
Click on an article to learn more about that paper 
(and to download the PDF if you are a subscriber), 
to download the PDF if it is Open Access, or to 
add the PDF to your shopping cart. Any articles 
that are Open Access are identified as such on the 
specific abstract page.

Also under Issues you will find the “Hardcopy” 
category, which will lead you to the print ver-
sion of each volume and issue available for pur-
chase (Figures 2 & 3). Subscription options for 
purchase can be found on the home page under 
Subscriptions at the upper right of the menu 
options.

Supplemental materials are also available under 
the Issues menu option. These are extra graphs, 
tables, figures, or videos that augment some of the 
published papers in the journal.

The “Historical Perspectives” series participant 
list per year is now visible via the dropdown menu 
by holding your cursor over the menu option for 
the series. To view the interviewee clips, become 
a subscriber!

Also available on the new website is a plethora 
of information on Aquatic Mammals policies, 
staff details, and frequently asked questions.

The journal’s first website was more than 
ten years old. I’m very proud of our new and 
improved website and thank CyberSense LLC for 
creating our new look.

Happy reading! Cheers!

Kathleen M. Dudzinski, Ph.D.
Managing Editor, Aquatic Mammals

Figure 1. Aquatic Mammals home page
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Figure 2. Aquatic Mammals issues are first presented by volumes.

Figure 3. Each volume is represented by its separate issues.

Figure 4. Within each issue are the various articles, short notes, and miscellaneous items (e.g., book reviews, “Historical 
Perspectives” essays, Letters to the Editor) for readers to select and explore.
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